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T.R.U.T.H. Three Rivers United Temporary Housing Inc. 

Mission Statement: 

Our mission is to provide 
temporary housing and living 

essentials to those in need,         
in a safe environment  

that fosters a  
sense of self-worth,        

promotes self-sufficiency  
and strives for  

independent living.  

WEBSITE: www.oursistershousetomahawk.org/ 

Direct Number for Our Sisters’ House: 
 

715-224-3520 



Fundraising and Thank You’s 
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Thank you to the crew 
at River Valley Bank 

for sponsoring Bed 
Nights. We are           

so blessed to have a  
community that       

supports our cause.   
We look forward to 
seeing you all again 

Thank you to the 
awesome lady that 
dropped of these 
amazing DVD's for 
our residents. You 
Rock!!! 

 Our next Brat Fry    
Fundraiser 

Date: August 4 and August 5 

Time: 10am - 2pm 

Location: Nelson's County 

Market Parking Lot - 662 N. 

4th Street, Tomahawk WI  

Thank you to everyone that               
volunteered and helped in making our 
June Brat Fry a success. Special Thank 

You to Nelson's County Market for 
allowing us to set up shop in their 

parking lot.  

 Visit our personal fundraising site and just 
buy things you normally buy! Or just Donate. 
 
https://www.flipgive.com/teams/89313-truth?2188 

A NEW way to help raise  
Money for OSH 

Thank you to 
Tomahawk Star 
Foundation for 
the generous  
donation! 



 
      

 
 

   Board Meeting: (closed) July 11th   
   
          5:30 pm    St Mary’s Youth Room  
                                                                           
  
   Volunteer Meeting:  August 8th  

         6:30 pm, Corpus Chr isti Center  

Topic: “Mental Health”  by NAMI         

National Alliance on Mental Illness 
                                    

 Meetings, Contacts and Needs 

 Donations should be mailed to: 
 

 Our Sisters’ House/ TRUTH 
 PO Box 423 
 Tomahawk, WI  54487 
 

   Or you can donate online through   
PayPal, FlipGive and AmazonSmile         
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OUR WISH LIST 

New Twin Sheets 

New Bath & Hand Towels 

Bagless Vacuum  
Rubbing Alcohol 
New Pillows 

Gas Cards 

Grocery Store Cards 

Disinfectant Wipes 

Disinfectant Spray 

Fabric Sheets 

New Blankets or Quilts 

Dishwasher Tabs or Liquid 

Pine-Sol  
Shaving Cream 

Q-Tips 

Women's Deodorant 

Important Contact                 
Information       

   

  Tina Elvins —House Director    
   715-224-3520                                                   
  Tina.oursistershousetomahawk@gmail.com  
 

  Our Board of Directors 
 

 

Karen Stroming — President 
715-453-4051                                             
bkstroming@charter.net 
 

   Rejeana Ebert  -- Vice President 
   715-453-4390        
   rem90t@charter.net  
 

Lori Winch — Treasurer 
715-252-8036                   
loriwinch@yahoo.com 
 

Ann Jelinek — Secretary 
715-453-4573                    
jel1028@charter.net 
 

Bernice Duchac  
715-622-0245                                            
berniceduchac@gmail.com      

 

   Ray Stroming 
715-453-4051                                             
bkstroming@charter.net 

 

Randy Scholz 
   715-539-2501 
   randyscholz29@charter.net 

 

   Pat Heniff  
   715-614-3751  
   patheniff@yahoo.com  
 


